
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Riverside County Behavioral Health Commission 
is hosting a Public Hearing on the 

 
Riverside University Health System – 

Behavioral Health 
Mental Health Services Act 

Tech Suite 
  Innovation Project 

 
Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

5:00pm-6:00pm 
 

Assistance League  
28720 Via Montezuma  

Temecula, CA 92590 
 

This is an opportunity for the community to get information, voice 
their opinion, ask questions and provide input. 

 
Thank you 

For More Information, Please Contact 
MHSA Administration 

Erica Sierra (951) 955-7198  


